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Name Stage Update/Milestone 
 
École Banting Middle 
 

Construction 
The building is under construction. The concrete foundation is currently 
being poured.  

 
Blakeburn 
Elementary 
 

Complete 
This four classroom addition is complete and is occupied by staff and 
students.   

 
Centennial Secondary  
 

Phase 1 Nearing 
Completion 

Occupancy of the classroom block has been achieved. Classes will begin 
in the new building in September 2017. 

 
Minnekhada Middle 
 

Permitting The building permit application has been submitted to the city. 

 
École Moody Middle 
School of the Arts 
 

Construction 
Construction is well underway and progressing quickly. For more 
updates, please see the school website.  

 
Smiling Creek 
Elementary 
 

Construction 
The concrete structure is in place. Interior framing of rooms is 
occurring. The school is projected to be open in September 2018.   

École Glen 
Elementary  

Construction 
This four classroom addition is currently under construction and the 
contractors are now working on finishing the interior and exterior. The 
addition is projected to be open in the Fall of 2017.  

 École Glen Elementary - June 2017 

Smiling Creek Elementary - June 2017 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/District/Pages/CapitalProjects.aspx
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